
 

Dear Broadleigh Families: 

 

Please dress your child appropriately for the 

upcoming inclement icy and 

snowy weather conditions.   

 

The children should come to school wearing coats, 

hats, scarves, gloves, and boots (when necessary),   

 

They will not go out to the playground for recess if 

the ground is icy and the temperature is below 26 

degrees.  

  

Your cooperation with this request will be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Shonte Ivey-Spears, 

Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Broadleigh Families: 

 

Family Ambassador Tip for December: 

 

Sending your children to bed early not only benefits 

their health and overall well-being. You get the 

privacy and quiet time that you need for your 

overall health and well-being as well. 

 

Studies recommend children 7-10 years old, get 

approximately 10 hours of sleep each night."  

 

Parenting is a hard job. Do your Best, 

and have no regrets! 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER 

WINTER BREAK WILL BE 

 

DECEMBER 20TH- DECEMBER 31ST 

 

CLASSES WILL RESUME, 

MONDAY JANUARY 3RD, 2022 


